
  

All the children who have 
recently transitioned into 

new rooms have settled so 
well. The children have all 
shown such a huge growth 
in confidence as they are 

adapting and taking in their 
new environment. 

 

The Busy Bees and Wise Owls 
have really enjoyed starting 

their toothbrushing club. All the 
children have been doing an 

excellent job at cleaning their 
teeth 㘾㘿㙀㍬㍭㍮ 

The Cheshire Cats & Eager Beavers 
have been enjoying the wonderful 

weather and exploring the outside in 
the garden. They have done a great job 

at developing their gross motor skills 
and building obstacle courses and 

practising their balancing. 
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